
DEPARTMENT OF THE 

PRIME MINISTER AND CABINET

TE TARI O TE PIRIMIA ME TE KOMITI MA TUA 

2 November 2020

George Morrison 
By Email: fyi-request-13158-504809c5@requests. fyi. org. nz 

Reference: OIA-2020/21-0118 

Dear George Morrison 

Official Information Act request relating to COVID-19 - Rob Fyfe involvement in 
COVID-19 business recovery since 1 January 2020 - Part 2 

I refer to your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),received by the 
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) on 28 August 2020. You requested: 

" . . . I would like to lodge an additional OJA request for all 
reports/briefings/communications/notes held by DPMC regarding Mr Rob Fyfe's 
suggestions and involvement in the Covid business recovery and his advocacy or 
any other matters since the 27 June to today [28 August 2020]." 

On 23 October 2020, DPMC advised that one further document required consultation to be 
completed before a decision could be made on its release. I am now in a position to 
response regarding the remainder of your request. I apologise for the delay in providing this 
information. 

Information being released 
I have decided to release the attached document, subject to some information being withheld 
under section 9(2)(b)(ii) of the Act; in order to protect the commercial position of the person 
who supplied the information, or who is the subject of the information. 

This response will be published on DPMC's website during our regular publication cycle. 
Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise determined. Your personal 
information including name and contact details will be removed for publication. 

Yours sincerely 

aunrr�. 
Cheryl Barnes 
Deputy Chief Executive, 
COVID-19 Response Group 

Enc: Document for release 
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